Megan & Robert’s Wish List

Deep Sea Fishing

$137.00 per person

You'll get the chance to try your skills at wrangling for blue marlin, wahoo, mahi-mahi, tuna, and sailfish,
just to name a few. Climb aboard a customized Bertram sportfishing boat, arguably the world's best
fishing platform, and get ready for an amazing offshore experience in an area recognized as one of the
most populated fishing grounds in the Caribbean.

ATV DOUBLE RIDER

$185.00 per couple

Let us take you back in time on our powerful, all-terrain ATV! Rev your engines as we pass through a
large historical estate, once home to one of Saint Lucia’s largest banana plantations. Tune in as we take
a deep delve into the rich history of the island including how the locals use the beloved banana plant.
Take the dirt path and be amazed at scenic St. Lucia from one of the most popular view points on the
island. Go off road and revel in an adventure you won't soon forget!

Dune Buggy and Zip Line Adventure

$216.00 per person

Take the wheel of your own adventure by jumping in a 2 or 4 seater Buggy and catch a glimpse of the
beautiful landscape of St. Lucia. See the spectacular east coast of the island before turning inland to the
forested interior. We'll journey to the heart of the rain forest to find the Treetop Adventure Park, where
you'll suit up for the ride of your life. Hop on the park's world-class zip line, daring to try the longest,
highest and fastest lines on the island! Traverse the treetops and take in the stunning views of the below
passing rain forest. When you are through, grab a drink before hopping back on your Buggy to remind the
terrain that you know it well! End your tour on a high note as you feel the breeze and see the sights again
up close and personal.

Private Best of St Lucia

$145.00 per person

See Castries up close as we take you by the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception, the largest church
in the Caribbean. Hang tight as we take you by the Morne Area better known as Mount Fortune and
Marigot Bay, lined by palm trees and filled with the beautiful blue waters of the Caribbean Sea. Take in
the breath taking view of the Pitons from Anse La Ray and the sleepy fishing village in the Canaries. Turn
the page in your adventure as we stop at the famous Sulphur Spring for a therapeutic dip in the mineral
rich mud bath before heading to Toraille Waterfalls to wash off under the cascading waters. No great
journey in St. Lucia ends without an authentic island meal. Lunch will be served at a local restaurant in
Soufriere, before ending your day taking pictures of the panoramic views. This is the ideal land adventure.

Luxury Sunset Cruise

$144.00 per person

Throw your head back and enjoy this luxury catamaran cruise down the coast of beautiful St. Lucia. Dine
on tasty hors d’oeuvres and seafood appetizers, served by the onboard crew as you sip on drinks from
the premium bar. Take in the gorgeous sunset from its chic in-cabin seating or enjoy the warm air on the
deck. End your day sailing back up the coast while enjoying the views of the coastline.

